INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM.

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0089:22 30 May, 2022

CIRCULAR
Dear Parents,

“Greetings from IIS Dammam”

It is to inform you that the first phase of coaching for various sports in the school
campus after the school hours will be completed by 04 June 2022.

Table Tennis coaching for girls will be completed on 11 June 2022.
You are requested to make a note of it.

Further details will be updated after the_summer vacation.
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MAHENAZ FARID
Principal (Interim)




